                            Optimist Club Oratorical Contest

READ THE APPLICATION CAREFULLY AND FOLLOW ALL REQUIREMENTS.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Topic: Is there a fine line between optimism and reality?  

Speech length between 4 and 5 minutes

Ms. Lorraine Neuman needs the speech, application, and a copy of your birth certificate faxed to her by February 15th.  FAX: 313-846-7613

Students should contact the assigned teachers for the official contest application submission.    The contest is February 20th, 2019 and we will be hosting the event at the Auditorium at the Dearborn Library from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm.  All students are required to submit their speech, their birth certificate and a completed contest application. 

Thank you for your interest!

Contact Person: 

Lorraine Neuman
Fairlane Ford
Financial Services Manager
Direct: (313) 216–1085

E-mail:  Lneuman@FairlaneFord.com
Website:  www.FairlaneFord.com
14585 Michigan Ave.
Dearborn, MI 48126


